
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
	 The City of Eagle Grove, Iowa, is 
hereby serving as Public Notice that 
on Monday, October 17, 2022, at 
6:30 p.m., the City Council will hold 
a public hearing during the regular 
City Council meeting to consider 
the purchase of an ambulance for 
the Eagle Grove Emergency Medi-
cal Services Department.
	 This meeting will be held to give 
residents information and to hear 

comments, either oral or written, 
concerning the proposed purchase. 
Anyone having questions about 
this purchase or requiring special 
accommodation at the upcoming 
hearing may contact the City at 
515-448-4343.
	 By Order of the City Council
	 Bryce Davis
	 City Administrator
	 City of Eagle Grove, Iowa
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